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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Young people today face many pressures and challenges as they begin to develop their coping 
skills in preparation for the challenges (positive and negative) that life and the adult world can 
bring. Pupils experiencing stress or emotional problems often find it difficult to engage with the 
learning process and to reach their full potential. 
 
At Mowbray Primary School we are committed to providing your child with every opportunity to 
reach their full potential during their time with us. While the support already provided is of the 
highest standard possible we acknowledge that sometimes pupils benefit from having the 
opportunity to speak to someone who can give them dedicated quality time to focus solely on their 
issue. Our counselling service provides this opportunity. 
 
A list of frequently asked questions relating to the service is attached to this letter.  
 
If you feel that your child would benefit from this service or you would like further information 
please contact Mrs Jane Baines via email at jane.baines@mowbrayprimary.northumberland.sch.uk 
or telephone her directly on  07595613842. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Jane Baines 
 
Pastoral Manager 
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